
June 11, 2023 
Contact Us  

 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 
2985 Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 

570-742-7315 
www.cmfmilton.org 

 

Sunday worship service: 9:15 AM    Sunday school: 10:45 AM 
 

Our church office is open 
M–F, 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Welcome Newcomers! 
We hope you sense God’s presence and enjoy your  
time of worship with us today. We have a staffed  
nursery, Children’s Church for ages 3 – 5th grade,  
which will be dismissed during the worship service,  

and Sunday school for all ages. If you need assistance  
in finding any of these areas, an usher or greeter will  

gladly help you. Please take time to sign in on  
the red attendance register in your row. 

Timothy Darling 
(Lead Pastor) 

tim@cmfmilton.org  

Jim Hostetter 
(Pastor of Youth and Young Adults) 

jim@cmfmilton.org 

Amy Goodwin 
(Children’s Ministry) 
amy@cmfmilton.org 

Erv Blank 
(Finance) 

finance@cmfmilton.org 

 Tammy Trate 
(Administrative Assistant) 
office@cmfmilton.org 

Looking Ahead  

 

June 25 Fellowship Brunch and Congregational 
Meeting (No Sunday school) 

June 25 Men’s Fireside Chat, 7:00 PM, at Rod 
Yoder’s Home 

June 26-30 Summer High Point 
June 29 Youth Baptism 
July 9 Chicken BBQ at Central Oak Heights 
July 30 Men’s Fireside Chat, 7:00 PM, at Paul 

Saber’s Home 
August 27 Men’s Fireside Chat, 7:00 PM, at Chris 

Long’s Home 

 

“The Wall” 
Nehemiah 3 

 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
How do you cope with passages in the Bible that are 
hard to read because they’re monotonous and maybe a 
little tedious: the begats, the lists of names, etc? 
 
 
 
 
 
Miracles are hard to deal with. We believe miracles are 
real and God does them today as well as in biblical 
times. But by definition, miracles are rare. When have 
you prayed for a miracle? Did it happen? 
 
 
 
 
 
What, best you can tell, are your primary skills, talents, 
and spiritual gifts? 
 
 
 
 
 
What are you actively engaged in, doing your part to 
build God’s kingdom? 

Together,  
pressing in toward Christ;  
reaching out to the world. 

 

    For the Children: 
 

Immediately following the offering, we offer 
Children’s Church for age 3 through 5th grade. 

http://www.cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:office@cmfmilton.org


Youth Ministry 
 

“Embrace and Pursue Christ” 
 

Ignite* (Grades 6-8) and C4* (Grades 9-12): 
 
"Wednesday Night Youth” is on pause until fall. We are on 
summer mode! Check out all our fun summer events on our 
Online Calendar for an all-new lineup of summer activities. 
   
 C4 Campout event at the Kennels, June 14-15: It’s a campfire 
evening followed by a night of camping out by the pond. Details 
Online. (8

th
 graders are invited to attend, as well.) 

  
Youth Baptism: “Thank  you!” to everyone who 
came out to  support the youth and young adults 
recently baptized. There will be a second baptism 
for a few more youth on June 29, at 4:30 PM.  

Expectations Women’s Center’s bottle drive continues 
through next Sunday, June 18. We invite you to take a baby 
bottle and raise funds to serve local women and men facing 
unplanned pregnancies. Sign out a bottle and fill with coins, 
bills, or checks payable to CMF, with “Expectations Women’s 
Center” in the memo. Return by Father’s Day, June 18. This  
is one small way your family can make a big difference!  

 
Men’s Ministry will host four fireside chats this summer. 
Men, we hope you will set time aside to meet with us 
at the fire the last Sunday of the summer months, June 
through September, for open-hearted conversations about 
what’s happening in our lives. Flyers with details are 
available on the Welcome Desk.   

 
Help needed: Our Youth Vans need an annual detailing. We are 
looking for someone willing to wash and wax the vans once a year. 
If you are interested in serving in this way, please reach out to  
Pastor Jim Hostetter. 

 
Congratulations to Ayden and Lauren (Hartzler) Yoder  
on their marriage yesterday, June 10. Also, congrats to Pastor 
Jim Hostetter on performing his first marriage ceremony. 

 
 

Children’s Ministry  
 

The WOW Room has moved! Kids’ “hang out time” between 
church and Sunday school is now in the gym (10:25-10:45 AM). 
Worship time will also be in the gym (10:45-11:00ish), before kids 
go to their Sunday School rooms. Kids will return to the gym at 
the end of Sunday School (11:45 AM) to be picked up by parents. If 
you have any questions, please text or call Amy Goodwin.  
 
Wild Wheelie Wednesday: Kids age 4 through fifth 
grade are invited to bring their “wheels” (tricycles, bicycles, 
rollerskates/heelies, scooters, skateboards, push cars, 
handheld remote control vehicles, etc.) for a whirl (and 
hopefully no wipeouts!) this Wednesday, June 14, 
from 6:00-7:30 PM. Helmets are required and you 
may want to bring knee and elbow pads too, if you 
have them.  
 

High Point is coming this month! In less than one 
month we will “travel” to India to learn about       
Compassion! Kids age 4 through 5

th
 grade, join us 

June 26-30, from 6:00-8:00 PM! A meal will be   
provided beforehand for volunteers and participating 
families. Sign up in the lobby, on our website or use 
the QR code to be a part of this fun week, and don’t 
forget to take a postcard to invite your friends! 

 

Last Week’s Attendance: CMF Worship: 245 Sunday school: 147 
Last Week’s Offering: $10,042 

        Young Adults 
 

The Young Adult Sunday school class meets in 
Room 305 during the Sunday school hour. To learn 
more, contact Chris Long, at cnlong92@gmail.com 
or 570-768-6106. 
  

Wednesday Group-Time: Connect with others on 
Wednesdays. See Max Kennel, Mike Yoder, or Jim 
Hostetter for times and location.  

Welcome to Community Mennonite Fellowship!  
 

 .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .   
 

Prayer and anointing: After the sermon this morning, we 
will have a time of anointing with oil and prayer. If you have 
a prayer request or need, prayer team members will be available 
to pray with you following the anointing. We encourage you 
to partake of this special time of prayer.  

 
An Everence Financial Consultant will be in our area next week:  
Michael Lakner, Financial Consultant from Everence financial, will be 
visiting Williamsport/Lock Haven/Bloomsburg and the surrounding 
area the week of June 19. He has extended an invitation to sit down   
during that time to discuss any financial decisions you have been 
discerning or simply to chat and get to know each other. Everence is 
a faith based financial organization helping people integrate their 
faith and values into their financial decisions. Visit Everence.com for 
more information. To set up a time to meet with Michael, contact  
Client Services Coordinator, Valerie Coronado, at 800-222-5054 
ext. 3349, or valerie.coronado@everence.com. 

 
Mark your calendars for Sunday, June 25! We are      
excited to welcome Nigel Fulmore-Smith as a candidate 
for the Spiritual Family and Discipleship Pastor position. 
Join us for a fellowship brunch and meeting time with  

Nigel, followed by a congregational meeting. Please submit questions 
for a question-and-answer session with Nigel to Chad Cohrs, at 
ccohrs62@gmail.com, or Josh Blank, at josh.blank42@gmail.com,  
so a list of questions can be prepared in advance. Thanks! 
 

Summer adult Sunday school classes: “With,” a video series 
by Skye Jethani, is led by Shelly Feerrar and Josh Blank. 
“The End of the Beginning and the Time In-Between,” begins 
today, taught by Pastor Tim Darling. See rooms below. 

 
How can you help at High Point? Help is needed at 
Summer High Point, June 26-30, from 6:00-8:00 PM. 
Stop by the sign-up table in the lobby or text/ call Amy 
Goodwin to find out how you can help with this important 
outreach. A meal will be provided beforehand for       
volunteers and participating families.  

      .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 

 
 

Room  # Name of Class Teachers 

Room 201/202 
The End of the Beginning 
and the Time In-Between 

Pastor Tim Darling 

Room 203 With 
Shelly Feerrar &  

Josh Blank 

            Join us today for a summer adult Sunday school class: 

“Our Online Newsletter has more information about events, but you 
can contact me with questions anytime, at 570-238-2250 or at 
jim@cmfmilton.org.” 
                  ~Jim  Hostetter, Pastor of Youth & Young Adult Ministries 

 
See youth event details at:  

https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142 
 

Parents: Not getting REMIND messages?  
Text @cmfparents to the number 81010. 

mailto:cnlong92@gmail.com
https://www.everence.com/about-everence/who-we-are
mailto:valerie.coronado@everence.com
mailto:ccohrs62@gmail.com
mailto:josh.blank42@gmail.com
mailto:jim@cmfmilton.org
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142

